
Assessment Report to Curriculum
September 16, 2022 | Faith Bradham, Faculty Co-Chair

● Assessment’s first official meeting was September 16.
● Members are now trained in pulling & inputting assessment data for the program review

assessment table and will be able to assist their departments in this aspect of program
review.

● Members are also now trained in evaluating learning outcomes in eLumen and have
received their first round of courses to review as part of the curriculum process.

○ Members will be assigned courses to review on a weekly basis as we go through
the Fall curriculum rush.

https://committees.kccd.edu/sites/committees.kccd.edu/files/AC%209-16-22%20Program%20Review%20Assessment%20Data.pdf
https://committees.kccd.edu/sites/committees.kccd.edu/files/AC%209-16-22%20Program%20Review%20Assessment%20Data.pdf
https://committees.kccd.edu/sites/committees.kccd.edu/files/AC%209-16-22%20Reviewing%20Learning%20Outcomes%20in%20eLumen.pdf

